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Workshop Summary
This document provides an executive summary of the contents of the workshop resource kit.

Executive Summary
“Being Cycle Aware” is a half-day facilitated road safety workshop, which aims to give participants an understanding of the issues that face cyclists every day.  It has both classroom and practical aspects.  The workshop includes:

· An experience of cycling in real road conditions, guided by experienced cyclists

· A facilitated follow-up discussion and feedback to review that experience.

The content of this resource kit has been developed from Cycle Aware Wellington’s experience in delivering a cycling and road safety  workshop to Wellington traffice police.
The purpose of the workshop is:

“To bring together <the target audience> and cyclists together to make <the target audience> more aware of road safety issues for cyclists.”

The resource kit for the workshop includes a number of components which have been designed to make it as simple as possible for a group to arrange and facilitate their own workshop.  While the original workshop was intended for police officers, CAN believes that the content can (with minimal reorganisation) be similarly delivered to other audiences.


